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HEADS UP CONNECT
Hello

Heads up Connect is an informal social group which was set up at the end of 2021 up for people   who like to meet up with some new-found, or even old friends, who enjoy getting together for a chat over a cup of tea/coffee, eat biscuits and support each other. For some meetings we include a variety of talks by solicitors, health staff, benefit help as well as some fun stuff.  Any other suggestions for talks/advice will be welcomed! 

Whether you're a carer for a family member or friend or just feel it would be good to have a bit of mutual support, you are invited to become a member of the group. We're hoping in the future to organise a few trips and social events, depending on what members would like to do. We already have an occasional lunch at the Golf Club where the chef provides us with very tasty food at a great price.
We realise that sometimes it's difficult to find an opportunity to get away for any length of time, but we have decided to hold the monthly meetings on a Friday morning – details below.
When:  Second Friday of each month

Where: The Bishop’s Palace, Wells (next to the café)

Time: 11:00 am until about 12:30 pm

If you would be interested in joining a group of this kind, please fill in your details below and return to Heads Up Office, Upper Breach, South Horrington, BA5 3QG, or bring it along when you come. For more information phone 01749 670667
Name: …...........................................   Today's date …...........................

Address

….........................................................................................................................................................
...................................................................................................................................

Home phone number: ….....................................   Mobile number: …...................................

email address: …........................................................................

We very much look forward to meeting you all and gathering ideas and suggestions as to how we can develop this group in the future.

With kindest regards,

Pp Bridget Harvey
